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Chamber Member Renewals for 2018 

* RDO  

Equipment 



 

 

Whatõs Happening at the        

C & C Office 
 It is hard to grasp that Spring has sprung even though it doesnõt appear 

to look and feel like Spring.  We have had a busy couple of  weeks at the 
Civic and Commerce! Once again this year the Sip and Shop was a huge hit; 

with 29 vendors and over 175 people in attendance. A huge thank you to 
Hodenattes and Cattlemanõs for serving the food and drinks. Itõs so great to 
see so many women out on the town for one night of  fun, shopping and 

appetizers. 

 Our 2nd Annual Easter Egg Hunt was March 24th at the Armory, due 
to the weather we had to improvise. With over 100 kids and 8 bikes given 
away I would say that it was a huge hit. Even though it would have been 

great to have the hunt outside many parents felt it was less hectic having it 
in doors. Thank you again to those business that were willing to help fill 
eggs. As well as the business that donated bikes: New York Life: Bobbi 
Munkey, UnHinged, True Value, Tracat and the Liqõr Pigz. We are so luck to 

have all of  you to help us support such a fun event!  

 We are gearing up for 3 movies at Sandagerõs Park this summer!! The 
dates we have selected are June 6th, July 11th and August 1st. We are so ex-

cited to show movies again this year as it was so well received last year. 
Please let me know if  you have any suggestions of  movies that you would 
like to see played.  We are also planning a Crazy Dayõs for July. If you know 
of  a day that would work best for you and your business please let me know.  

 Happy Days Weekend is only a few short months away and we are al-
ready busy planning a fun filled weekend. Mark your calendar as we are 

hosting this years Happy Days the Weekend of  June 14-17. We are making a 
few changes to the weekend of  events so make sure you that you check the 
newsletter as we are starting our planning!!  We would love to bring new and 

exciting things to Lisbon this Summer!  

Thank you again and I hope that you have an amazing April!!  

Heather Kylstad 



 

 


